
5
th

 October 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers 

For the first time we are going to create Carrington Schools fundraising tea-towels! (One 

for each school). This will be organised instead of the calendars this year. 

Each child will be asked to draw a picture of themselves, along with their first name and 

initial, to be included on the tea-towel. 

  

Should you NOT wish your child to be included on the tea-towel, please could you 

inform the school either by email or in writing by Friday 7th October  

 

Once everything has been finalised we will send out a form via the book bags for you to 

order your tea-towels in time for Christmas! 

We hope this will be another fantastic fundraiser for the children! 

Best wishes, 

Carrington Schools PTA 

 

 

 

 

 

 


